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Our Ref: SSD-8989-PA-54

Caitlin Dunlop
Town Planner
de Witt Consulting 
7 Canberra Street
Charlestown, NSW 2290

Attn: Callan Denny (cal@principlepm.com.au)

14/04/2021

Dear Ms Dunlop,
Catherine Mcauley Catholic College SSD-8989

Request for Time Extension under Condition E38A(f) 

I refer to your submission dated 7 April 2021 seeking a further time extension for the final intersection
upgrade and traffic lights works under condition E38A(f) of SSD 8989. 

I note that the previous extension request, issued by the Department on 22 January 2021, expired on
31 March 2021. I also note that the required intersection upgrade works will commence on 12 April
2021.

As nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approve a further time extension until 19 April 2021 in
accordance with condition E38A(f) of SSD 8989.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Sidonie Crepeau on
sidonie.crepeau@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jake Shackleton
A/Director - Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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